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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

March 29, 1993 

The Reverend Father Mampre A. Kouzouian, 
Pastor 
Holy Trinity Armenian Church 
145 Brattle Street 
Cambridge, MA 02138 

Dear Father Mampre: 

Thank you for your letter dated March 23, 1993, with the 
enclosed checks totall i ng $1,287.70.00 which your parishioners 
have so generously donated for the "Operation Winter Rescue". 

Kindly convey our gratitude to your parishioners and rest 
assured that they will each receive an acknowledgement. 

May God grant us he strength and wisdom to aid o r brothers 
and sisters in the homeland. 

With prayers, 

Ah?·~-~~~~ 
Archbishop Khajag B rsamian 
Primate 
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